

## The Episcopal Diocese of Olympia

The Episcopal Church in Western Washington

3. Within Networked Communities?

www.ecww.org

## DIOCESE OF OLYMPIA ANNUAL REPORT OF DEACONS – year ending 2022

Please check category(s) that apply:  parochial, non-stipendiary retired  parochial, stipendiary inactive  non-parochial
Name (please print):
Home Address:
Telephone, home: cell: e-mail
Congregation:
Letter of Agreement YES NO
Letter of Annual Renewal (Age 72 or older) YES NO
To: The Most Reverend Melissa Skelton, Bishop Provisional The Venerable Gen Grewell, Archdeacon
In accordance with the national canons: Canon III, 7b states: "Deacons shall report annually to the Bishop's designee on their life and work."
If you write a report for your parish for the annual meeting, you may attach that report and add any additional items not covered. We realize that this past year has been very unusual in that we continued to deal with COVID. I would invite you to take a moment to reflect on the year and reflect on how you have changed, grown or otherwise look at your diaconal ministry in a different way. You may weave your response into the questions below or write something separately. Feel free also to add additional pages if needed to answer the questions completely. Both the bishop and I read these thoroughly and are always amazed at the many wonderful acts you do during the year. Thank you.
What diaconal ministry have you been engaged in during the 2022 year:
1. In Forming Leaders?
2. Through Sacrament & Service?

What continuing education events have you participated in during 2022?
What books/articles did you find of particular significance this past year?
What is your hope and vision for fulfilling your Diaconal vocation in 2023 with regard to the questions above?
What other items of interest in your ministry and family would you like to mention from this past year of 2022?
Is there anything else you would wish to add?
Please return this form no later than March 16, 2023 to:

Archdeacon Gen Grewell via email at <a href="mailto:ggrewell@ecww.org">ggrewell@ecww.org</a> or Mail to: 4626 Meriwood Dr. NE, Lacey WA 98516 PLEASE DO NOT MAIL TO DIOCESAN HOUSE